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Thank you for your interest in the Orange County Clerk-Recorder Departmentôs newsletter. We will be bringing 
you periodic updates on the latest news, information and events affecting the department. I am honored and 
privileged to serve as your County Clerk-Recorder. Please contact my office at (714) 834-2500 or visit us at  
ocrecorder.com for more information about the department or the services provided to the public. 

               Sincerely, 

                      Hugh Nguyen 

                                     County Clerk-Recorder 
  

 WELCOME                                    Newsletter - January 2019 

Mark Your Calendars: 

February 12 - Abraham Lincolnôs Birthday  

   Office Closed 

February 18 - Presidentsô Day Office Closed 

 

  OC Weddings Mobile App 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

News and Updates 
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Awards and Recognitions 

Customers Are Saying ... 

Out and About 

January in O.C. History 

 

Donôt forget to download 

the OC Weddings app. 
 

For more information 

about this app click here. 

 

https://cms.ocgov.com/civicax/filebank/blobdload.aspx?BlobID=71558


 
 

Clerk-Recorder To Offer Extended Valentineôs Day Hours For Marriage Services 

For those looking to tie the knot on what many consider to be the most romantic day of the year, look no fur-

ther. To accommodate couples, Orange County Clerk-Recorder Hugh Nguyen will be offering extended 

hours at his offices in Fullerton, Laguna Hills and at the Old County Courthouse in Santa Ana on Valentineôs 

Day. The department will close at 5:30 pm instead of its normal closing hours to issue marriage licenses and 

perform marriage ceremonies.  

Valentineôs Day continues to be one of the busiest days of the year for the department and this year will be no 

exception, appointments will go fast. Couples are encouraged to make an appointment for a civil marriage 

ceremony due to the expected high demand on this special day. Appointments are available at each location. 

Couples can make an appointment by visiting our website at OCRecorder.com and using the online appoint-

ment system. Walk-ins are welcomed at all locations; couples will be accommodated based on availability of 

ceremony rooms.  

The department would like to remind couples that Orange County has one of the lowest costs for a marriage 

license and marriage ceremony in the State. Couples can obtain a public marriage license for $61 and a confi-

dential marriage license for $66. A civil marriage ceremony can be performed for an additional $28.  

OCRecorder.com  

 

Clerk-Recorder Staff at one of our previous Valentineôs Days ready to help all the happy couples.  

http://www.ocrecorder.com/



















